
January 8, 2014 

Mayor Bill Bogaard 
100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 
P.O. Box 7115 
Pasadena, CA 91109 

Dear Mayor Bogaard: 
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I regret to inform you that I will be· resigning from the City of Pasadena's Human 
Relations Commission, effective immediately. Unfortunately, circumstances have arisen 
which have made it difficult for me to effectively carry out my duties as a Commissioner, 
and I feel that it would be better to appoint someone who will be able give this position 
one hundred percent of their time and effort. At this point, I am unable to do so. 

I am grateful to you for giving me the opportunity to serve my city and my community as 
a Human Relations Commissioner. I have learned so much and will continue to support 
the Commission and its mission in any way that I can. 

Laura Craft Hogensen 

cc: Nat Nehdar- Chair,City of Pasadena Human Relations Commission; Sonya 
Amos- Staff Liaison, City of Pasadena Human Relations Commission 
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